
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING

May 19, 2025

TOPIC: Removal of Board Policy

RECOMMENDATION:

Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District accept 
the recommendation of the Policy Committee and remove Board Policy GBBA – 
Qualifications and Duties as its language is redundant with that of Board Policy GBC – 
Selection & Recruitment of Professional Personnel. 

RATIONALE:

This item was submitted for first reading at the Board meeting of April 21, 2025.

BUDGETARY INFORMATION:

None

RESOURCE PERSONNEL:

Anthony Abbate, Director of Human Resources
Jennifer Keatts, Director of Human Resources

EXHIBITS:

Attached Policy
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